
September 5, 2018 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:22pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina 
Ellis, Judy Kerns and Matt Hull and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for July, 2018 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $79,201.77 
 
Mr. Levey noted the pre-construction meeting conducted by conference call for the tank insulation project. 
A date for installation has not been set. The project will take one week. He said the consultant working for 
the Town had a lot of good input. 
 
Mr. Levey discussed the Antietam Waterline Replacement and Extension project. He said that Washington 
County would not allow a same trench installation of water and sewer lines. He discussed the difficulty of 
installing the waterline and sewer lines with the required 10’ of separation along the extension. Carl French 
expressed his displeasure with the slow progress of the project. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:43pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


